November 6, Tuesday:
Election Day/ Staff Development

Day/Students do not attend school/

Pre-K Non-Attendance Day

November 12, Monday:
Veterans Day Observed (schools
closed)

November 19, Monday:
PTA Executive Board Meeti
8:30am in PTA room

November 21, Wednesday:
PTA General Meeting at 8:30am in
cafeteria

November 22-23, Thursday-Friday:

Thanksgiving Recess (schools
closed)

*

November 26, Monday
School Leadership Team Meeting
4:00pm-6:00pm

November 27, Tuesday
Parent-Teacher Conference
1:00pm-3:00pm/4:30pm-7:30pm
Early Dismissal for All Students at
11:30am
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Principal’s Note L%

Dear Parents and Guardians of Shuang Wen School:
November 27t will be our first mid-term Parent Teacher
Conference when students will receive their first report
card for this school year. A key factor in students’ success
is a close working relationship between the parents and
the teachers. By building a partnership with your child’s
teacher based on mutual respect, open communication,
and an understanding of each other’s needs can help your
child address any issues as early as possible. Here I'd like
to share a few very helpful suggested questions and topics
to discuss with teachers when you sit down with the
teachers during the Parent Teacher Conference:

REBENEIRENEEA ¢

) . +—H - HRRRMEER S - B2EGREIREE

. What is my child expected to learn, know and SRR - BT —E R R R R BRI
do at this grade level? FYIEME - EAEEENER - REBRTRERE BN

. What are the big projects my child will be doing {4 » BREEREME TRREILAEFR - o DE RN EE®S
this school year (Performance Tasks)? How will Z{FERIRE - fEAREMIRSSErHI - BRI —EATRE - &
I know if my child is meeting grade level HEARSE— IR IR IR Tom 2
expectations? - BB FHEAREREE » HERMRELE ?

. What does my child do well and what does - RREROBT ERTLEEVIHEE ? REBNERNEZT

he/she struggle with? Can you give me RAEEEEGOKF ? = .
examples? « RIVEFRUSTF R RIREIRE - e Rt B EhBrAE Bl
. If my child needs extra support or want to learn B 7 frAEER OIS 7 R
more about a subject, are there resources to mi&%ggggﬁ%ﬁggmﬁgﬂﬂgg%ggigggw
help his or her learning outside the ;%‘? = T

classroom? Can you give me examples?

. Is my child happy at school? How does my
child get along with classmates and adults?

. Does my child participate in class discussions
and activities? What would make my child
more effective in doing his/her work?

. What can | do at home to reinforce what my
child is learning at school?

After the Parent Teacher Conference, don’t forget to
discuss and share your findings with your child, and
together decide what to work on and how to improve his
or her academic performance.

I would also like to take this opportunity to wish you
“Happy Thanksgiving” in advance, and to express my most
sincere appreciation to you, our parents, for all you’ve
done for our students, teachers, parents and the entire
school community. THANK YOU!

Warmly,

Iris

Principal

From the Teacher and Classroom Z 351

Dear Shuang Wen families, TSR

What a great beginning we have had in our
kindergarten classes! We are already into the second LAETIEREIEEIEAERT | RITESEA TSR
month of our busy learning. Students are happy and EoEE - BAEMESEMEETSRNHELE - BER
adjusting to the school routine. Looks of “/ can’t do it “BREFE FAESR “REGET - BREE  RREE
“are turning into looks of “/ CAN DO IT”. It is very BESEEEAREE - RTYZRTFMANKER  EERNVRR R
rewarding for us as teachers to witness this transition. AT | B2 TIEL OB N M TRIBESERATEIR
Along with the children’s accomplishments, we HIHER - FREBFTRN AR - AN SRR ERTHEE
acknowledge how wonderful parents have been...are all PEHERRIEA » FIDMRERINEENRERE - RFEAR
ZHNET - BRFEAENSTIE !

appreciate. Your cooperation getting the students to
LTS - MR - THRAL - R E

* REVETFAEERFE LIS ? REVECF A0 SRR SRR AE AR ?

- RINBTSIERESRAEES ? AR T EAR
STk R TAE ?

* BT DR AR ISR B T SR R R BB PG 2
EREPRRE 2% - A E SRR TR TS - i
FERERAMTSS ] - AMTHE oty A SRS R -
REEEISERATE "RBETARS | " BRLEEIRF - ]
IR BERMIREL - BH - REANBESRAHT—
T - S !

ORFER I R

school on time, supporting students with take home
work and cooperation with bringing supplies needed
for activities. Your support and willingness to take on
an active role in your child’s education promotes an
educational climate that is conducive to learning. We
have many busy days ahead of us and we look forward
to sharing them with you and your children!!
Kindergarten Teacher Team Ms. Tien, Ms. Loo, Ms.
Wang & Ms. Ann
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From the desks’ of the Assistant Principals G A2

Greetings-Parents and Guardians,

We are pleased to share that the SWS 2018 Schoolwide Spelling Bee was held
on November 5,2018. After 26 rounds of competition 3 winners out of the 26
grades 5-8 participants were crowned in a 3 way TIE. We congratulate all the
participants who are each winners of their class BEES and wish the 3 SWS
champs luck as they prepare for the Manhattan borough wide BEE to be held in
January 2019.

As we visit each and all class rooms, we are amazed and amused by how
students are sharing their learning both in spoken language and in writing.
Thank you parents for sending your precious ones to our school community.
We also acknowledge our teachers:

~for their dedication in planning and implementing lessons that drive students
to meet learning standards while simultaneously supporting the social
emotional growth of each child.

~for their participation in learning through the many DOE and District One
designed workshops to build and enrich their professional toolboxes. Not only
do teachers bring their learning practice into their own classrooms but also
impact the learning of fellow teachers by sharing their learning among
colleagues during professional learning Mondays.

We look forward to continuously learning alongside both students and teachers
throughout the school year.

At this beautiful harvest season, we wish each and all a Happy Thanksgiving!

J. Kwong and Y. Chin

RRMEBAGLE:
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Guidance Counselor News #52E Z 1 5 ZF 4]

Middle School

Dear 8" Grade Families, here are a few things you should be doing in
November: « Review the High School Application in MySchools
November 3 & 18, IEP & 504 students attend SHSAT » Attend auditions,
Bard HS admission test and interviews, if applicable. Continue to attend
open houses/information sessions and go on school visits « Remember,
the High School Application is due on December 3, 2018. You should list 12
program choices on your HS application. Please feel free to contact me
with any questions about the process. | am happy to help you.

Pao-Lang Wang, MS Guidance Counselorpwang3@schools.nyc.gov
REH/EERE « FESE 11 BEZMUTRGE

% 1 - HEE MySchools F TR - FrBEE 11 H 03 H
18 HehReoRE T AREH - WREREA - 20nmt,
Bard HS ASERIBFAIE s iw ASRHR, - (8RS IMEBRBEI
TEH/ERENSEERL

PR o R P EHERAVBLL HIEE 201851231 - &
FEAEFREAR RFIH 2B R EE - MREFFBETH
{EMTHIRER SR R 4 - RARER RARH -

R

thES R E A - £ pwang3@schools.nyc.gov

Elementary School

Dear 5t Grade Parents,

Middle school application is now available online at
www.myschools.nyc.

Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions at
jyub@schools.nyc.gov

Jia Yu/Elementary Guidance Counselor

BENAFERE

FI P AR LR EBA - _www.myschools.nyc
MRLA MR > FHERERBE -

/NEBEE L T jyu6@schools.nyc.gov

Message from the Deans FJ2E F (F /54

Dear Families,

The Dean’s Office would like to announce a new program for
our middle school students which is a result of a new
partnership with Day One NY. The program is called Early
Relationship Abuse Prevention Program or E-RAPP for short.
The program will be rolled out to our 8" graders first and
then be administered to our 6% graders and 7t graders.
Each class in each grade will receive a three-session
workshop series that utilizes developmentally appropriate
strategies to help students identify the signs of unhealthy
friendships and relationships. The program also provides
strategies for healthy communication and conflict resolution
in addition to providing students with relevant resources in
the school and the community. Furthermore the program
will provide training for teachers in the form of professional
development and at least one parent/caregiver workshop.
On December 15t the middle school students will participate
in a Fire and Safety Workshop with Assembly woman Yuh-
Line Niou a Taiwanese-American politician. Mrs. Niou
represents the 65t district in the New York State Assembly.
The workshop is being presented in coordination with
Monica Livier Martinez, the Director of Community Affairs,
and with the FDNY and NYPD.

As always, students are expected to show respect for their
peers, teachers, school property, public space, and all
members of the school community. Respect is a reciprocal
social contract and your child is to be afforded respect by
the school community. If you feel that your child is being
bullied or disrespected in any manner while in school please
do not hesitate to contact me via email or by calling the
main office and asking to speak with the Dean that is on
duty. The Dean’s office is located on the second floor in
room 221, my email address is KYuhas@schools.nyc.gov.
Best wishes from the Dean’s Office

Mr. Kevin Yuhas, Ms.Kimberly Calloway, Mr. Derek Huang

BEHRECRE ¢

RERPERELTR—RETE] - FKKER (Day One
NY) &fF » Zat Bl & FLE RN A% FEPGET Bk E-RAPP -
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TP EHEE(E Mr.Kevin Yuhas 2 Ms. Kimberly Calloway, Mr.
Derek Huang
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The PTA would like to thank all the volunteers who made this year’s
PS184M Shuang Wen Monster Mash a success.The evening was filled with fun and a strong

School #3728k sense of community.
327 Cherry Street This month we will organizing a pot luck forour teachers and staff
Manhattan during Parent Teacher Conferences. We will also be holding a bake

New York, NY 10002

sale during conferences. Please be on the lookout for our fliers with
more information on how you can contribute.Thanks so much for
your continued support.

Phone: FREBHFTERSENEEHE IR EEBER RN ELR
(212) 602-9700 & - EERE TR T RBRRINARESR - EEF - 81
EREER R EBSRRRATE - ERRMAEEOR
Fax: FEEMETH U EES) - FERRMNVERE - TR
(212) 602-9764 FEHAMRRIAATEMATE - I8 R SRR ST R R &
&l

E-Mail:

A special message from School X A FJiZ, 58] 4]

Our school is using ParentSquare!

We are excited to inform parents that this year we’ll be using

ParentSquare to communicate with you. ParentSquare provides a simple

and safe way for everyone in the school community to connect. With

ParentSquare you’ll be able to :

* Receive all school and classroom communication via email, text or app

¢ View and download photos

* View the school and classroom calendar and RSVP for events

o Easily sign up to volunteer and/or share items

Activate your Account: You should have received or will soon receive an

invitation email or text to join ParentSquare. Please click the link to

activate your account. It takes less than a minute. You can use

ParentSquare on any device. You can download the free mobile app for

Android or iOS and you can also use it from a computer at:

Www.parentsquare.com

Our goal is for every family to join ParentSquare. Ongoing workshops are

available throughout the month of November. If you have any questions,

sign up for a ParentSquare workshop session or stop to the Main Office for

any clarifiration. Thank you so much!

RIBREREER (FEEM ParentSquare) |

SHERMBRIGHER (KRBt ParentSquare) WENEDIEEER - FEEA

FHEBAEE - (RREM ParentSquare) REBRTHNGEARET &

B2 TR - £ (RREM ParentSquare) ZKiREH

SERETEE  WRREAETRITEERAEERAR-EENTRE

FEEERNBE HBURBOEH MRS ARRE TS ERR.
(KK EHk ParentSquare)

We're on the Web! E:481% AR S BB F R AR B R A (REE

ParentSquare) - THRGSRIRSAEBAVHERE o REI—ERRAEELR - WL

S BRGSO (R REH ParentSquare) + HETDATHEGEAR

SO L Android 5 10S By B HUBFIRZSF - H1mTbL L4g -

www.parentsquare.com

BFEERRSEREMA (FREH ParentSquare) - FHHERHRH

B o JER R

PS184M &7 B2y
327 Cherry Street
Manhattan

New York, NY 10002
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